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 Dear Finney Families       June 26, 2024  
 
We are so excited to announce that Constable Finney School / 
Andrew Mynarski Park is getting a new accessible play structure.  
 
Teachers, educational assistants, and students at Finney have played a 
crucial role in advocating for a more accessible play space. Many 
Finney students have written letters to community leaders and proposed 
more accessible playground designs of their own. We look forward to 
having a play area that meets the diverse needs of our students, our 
families, and the community at large.  
 
You may notice the plans below include accessible swings, an 
access ramp to the structure and a communication board.   
 
They will be beginning construction early July and hope to be done 
for the start of the new school year in September 2024.  

A big thank you to Councillor Devi Sharma for helping make this 
happen. To our Trustee, Derek Dabee, for his support and Seven 
Oaks School Division. The students are so excited to have a brand 
new play structure. Councillor Sharma’s dedication to our school 
community will certainly be appreciated for years to come. 
 
Natalie Trudeau 


